
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 2 3/4 Tennis 
 
The children in Narnia class will be taking part in a tennis event on  
Thursday 5th June 2025 at Chatsworth Tennis Club, Carlisle. 
 
We travel there by mini – bus, driven by Miss Little.   We will leave school promptly 
at 9:00 a.m. and return to school around 1:30 p.m. 
 
The children should arrive at school already dressed in their school P.E. kit, sports 
trainers and a water bottle.  They will also need a packed lunch, which they will take 
with them. 
 
If you child wishes to order a school packed lunch, this must be ordered using the 
School Hub App by 23rd May 2025 at the latest.  
 
The children may keep their P.E. kit on for the remainder of the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Cuzick 
 
Mrs R Cuzick 
Class Teacher 
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www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

19th May 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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